
 
 

Frequent Ask Questions  
 

1. How often will we receive an activity box? 
a. Your child will receive three activity boxes.  Activity boxes will be received 

during the weeks of July 13, July 27, and August 10.   
 

2. What does my child have to do to get the next box? 
a. Your child needs to complete and submit each session’s “Power Project” to 

receive the next box.  Power Projects are due July 25, August 8, and August 
22.  

 
3. How long will each activity take? 

a. Each activity will take approximately 60 minutes.  There will be five activities 
in each box. 

 
4. Do the parents need to be involved? 

a. Directions for each activity will be available both in print and in a digital 
format so your child can see and hear the directions.  Younger age groups 
may require more hands-on involvement from a family member.   

 
b. Parents need to commit to helping their child stay on track to complete all of 

the activities in each box within each two-week timespan. 
 

5. What is the “Power Project?”  
a. The “Power Project” is the project from each box that will be turned in as a 

video on FlipGrid.  
 

6. What do you mean by virtual connections?  How often are virtual connections? 
a. All Ages: Your child will submit their Power Project digitally once per session.  

Power Projects will be turned in by July 25, August 8, and August 22. 
b. Ages 10+: Your child will have the opportunity to hear a speaker and connect 

with each session’s themes - Dates will be announced on July 15, 2020. 
 

7. What platforms will you be using? 
a. FlipGrid will be used for your child to upload her “Power Project.” 

When FlipGrid is utilized it will be password protected.  
b. GRP Website will be used for your child to submit photos of her other 

projects - password protected. 
c. Zoom will be used for virtual connections (ages 10+).  Your child will be 

provided with a link to join the Zoom meeting as well as a password.   
 

8. If my child can’t attend the check-in can they still participate? 
a. Yes.  They will still need to turn in their Power Project.  

 



9. Will my child’s content be shared on social media or the website? 
a. Your child’s content will only be shared with both her permission and 

parental permission.  
 

10. If my daughter will turn seven in the fall can she still participate? 
a. Yes. 

 
11. What if my child can no longer participate?  What should I do? 

a. Contact us at summer@girlsarepowerful.org 
 

 
 

Any questions or concerns please contact us at summer@girlsarepowerful.org 
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